Darienite
News for Darien
https://darienite.com

Overnight Sewer Repair Work Scheduled in Downtown Noroton
Tuesday to Wednesday
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Town officials have scheduled repair work for a sewer that broke sometime before early Friday morning,
with crews working overnight from 7 p.m. Tuesday to Wednesday morning at the intersection of the Post
Road and Garden City Road.

The Darien Department of Public Works has issued this announcement:

The Town of Darien Department of Public Works will repair a sewer issue on the Post Road at the
intersection of the Post Road and Garden City Road.

Work will begin on Tuesday, Oct. 9, 2018 at 7 p.m. and will continue through morning of Wednesday, Oct.
10, weather permitting. We will reschedule to Wednesday, Oct. 10, 2018 and Thursday, Oct. 11, 2018 for
weather related delays.

Darien Police will be present to assist motorist through construction area.

Lane closures will be in effect, however one lane will be available in both eastbound and westbound
directions at all times.

The traffic pattern on Post Road will be affected between Nearwater Lane and Rings End Road intersections.
Please expect minor delays, limited access to some business’ or avoid traveling in this area if possible.
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